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January 2020 Follow Up Objection to any development on Site PS29

Stroud District Local Plan review

Stroud District Council has approved a Draft Local Plan for the purposes of public consultation, which will run from
20th November 2019 to 22nd January 2020.

I am a long time resident of the Dursley. I have participated at every opportunity in the Stroud
District Council Local Plan review. My focus, along with many of the residents of the Whiteway estate, has been
outlining our objections to any development on site PS29 (land north of Ganzell lane).

My submissions were submitted via email during:

 The Issues and Options Public Consultation as part of the Stroud District Council Local Plan Review. ‘The
first stage will be Issues and Options Public Consultation which will start on 11th October 2017 and run for
eight weeks until 5th December 2017.’ – Stroud District Council.
 A response to Question 5.1a in The Stroud District Local Plan Review – Emerging Strategy Paper
November 2018.

Site PS29 was recently removed from the Draft Local plan due to a large number of recent and historic objections
regarding the suitability of the site for future development. This is welcomed; I just want to once more put my
record objection to any development on the site on record.

Please find attached my response to question 5.1a in The Stroud District Local Plan Review – Emerging Strategy
Paper November 2018. This was a through explanation of my objections to the site.

Kindest regards


